
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Minutes 
November 26, 1997 
 
Members present: Breitenbach, Bristow, Butcher, Cooney, Hale, Hanson, Ragan (Chair) 
 
The committee approved, subject to modifications, the alternate instructor evaluation form submitted by 
the School of Education to evaluate instructors who supervise student teaching and practica. 
 
After a brief discussion, the committee recommended approval of the revised policy for part-time 
employment for retired faculty, which removes reference to an age requirement. 
 
The committee continued its discussion of the professional growth section of the University Evaluation 
Criteria. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Catherine Hale 


